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 On May 20, the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office 
(USPTO) announced that a petition fee will no longer be 
charged for participation in Patent Prosecution Highway 
(PPH) programs.  Until now, the USPTO charged a $130 
petition fee with each request for a U.S. patent application 
to participate in a PPH program.  By eliminating the 
petition fee, the USPTO hopes to encourage a greater 
number of applicants to take advantage of the various PPH 
programs. 

 Currently, the USPTO has PPH programs with Patent 
Offices in Australia, Canada, Denmark, Finland, Germany, 
Japan, Korea, Singapore, and the United Kingdom and with 
the European Patent Office.  Additionally, a PPH Program 
began in January 2010, between the United States, 
Japanese, and European Patent Offices with respect to PCT 
applications.  Under the respective PPH programs, if an 
application filed in an Office of First Filing receives an 
indication that at least one claim is patentable, a 
corresponding application with corresponding claims filed 
in an Office of Second Filing may be advanced out of turn 
for examination. 

 The USPTO reports that PPH applications take 
significantly less time, on average, to examine and 
prosecute than non-PPH applications.  Further, the average 
USPTO allowance rate for such applications is higher than 
for non-PPH applications.  The elimination of the 
government petition fee can substantially reduce the cost of 
a PPH filing, although the need to conform the U.S. claims 
to allowed foreign claims can result in estoppels on claim 
scope.   

 Please let us know if you desire any additional 
information on any of the PPH programs, or if you have any 
questions about other ways to expedite examination of 
patent applications.   

*  *  *  *  * 
Oliff & Berridge, PLC is a full-service Intellectual Property law 
firm based in historic Alexandria, Virginia.  The firm specializes 
in patent, copyright, trademark, and antitrust law and litigation, 
and represents a large and diverse group of domestic and 
international clients, including businesses ranging from large 
multinational corporations to small privately owned companies, 
major universities, and individual entrepreneurs.  
 
This Special Report is intended to provide information about legal 
issues of current interest.  It is not intended as legal advice and 
does not constitute an opinion of Oliff & Berridge, PLC.  Readers 
should seek the advice of professional counsel before acting upon 
any of the information contained herein. 
 
For further information, please contact us by telephone at 
(703) 836-6400, facsimile at (703) 836-2787, email at 
email@oliff.com or mail at 277 South Washington Street, Suite 
500, Alexandria, Virginia  22314.  Information about our firm can 
also be found on our web site, www.oliff.com. 
 
スペシャル⋅レポートの日本語版は、英語版の発行後、二週

間以内にウエッブ⋅サイトでご覧いただけます。 
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